
Concern for missing Sneinton
man Neville Clifford

Concerns have been raised for the welfare of a 57-year-old
Sneinton man who has been reported missing.

Neville Clifford was last seen on 12 October in the Sneinton
area.  He  has  a  heart  condition  and  does  not  have  his
medication  with  him.

He has links to Edinburgh and Skegness and police believe he
may have travelled to either of these areas.

Mr Clifford is white and about 6ft tall. He has short, dark
brown hair and wears glasses. He has a large build.

Anyone who has seen Mr Clifford or knows of his whereabouts
should  contact  Nottinghamshire  Police  on  101  or  call
Crimestoppers  anonymously  on  0800  555  111.

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2013/12/concern-for-missing-sneinton-man-neville-clifford/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2013/12/concern-for-missing-sneinton-man-neville-clifford/
http://www.theedinburghreporter.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2013/12/Neville_Clifford.jpgpress.jpg

